
TO: Parents of Chorus Members 
FROM: Michael Spector, Chorus Director 
RE: Spring Concert and Chorus Party June 13 
 
 
Dear Parents of Chorus Members, 
 
Your child will participate in the Bright Spring Choral Concert next Wednesday, June 13. The 
concert will be held three times that day, to accommodate the whole school in our small auditorium. 
The performance times will be 9:30, 10:30, and 11:35 AM. You are invited to attend whichever time 
is convenient for you. 
 
Your children sang great in the Ten Schools in Harmony Festival last week, and I am sure you will 
enjoy hearing the Bright Chorus sing by themselves, mostly different material. 
 
The chorus will rehearse earlier that morning, at the beginning of the school day. Please see to it that 
they are at school on time. 
 
As a choral group is a team, in which each member’s participation is essential, it is important that 
your child attend school that day. Please avoid medical appointments or other conflicts that day. If, 
due to emergency or illness, your child will not be able to attend, please leave a message for me at the 
school. 
 
Please have your child dress nicely that day. A good visual impression is important for a musical 
group. 
 
Your child needs to know the lyrics of all the songs by memory. Please see to it that they are 
practicing them at home every day. 
 
If you have young children with you in the audience, please see to it that they are sitting with you, 
supervised and quiet at all times. 
 
The chorus will have a party on the same day, at 1:15 P.M, in the auditorium. Please have your child 
bring treats to share with other chorus members. If you can help out at the party, please let me know. 
 
Thank you very much for your cooperation. I look forward to seeing you next Wednesday, June 13. 
Please call if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chorus Director 

Bright Elementary School

 

P.S. The chorus web site, with which the students can practice some of the songs, is at: 
 
http://mysite.verizon.net/mspector2/bright.htm 
 

http://mysite.verizon.net/mspector2/bright.htm

	RE: Spring Concert and Chorus Party June 13

